
teacher, Lileya Wasylko, encouraged all of her 
students to come to class in costume on the day 
before Halloween. And the results were 
wonderful! 

 
SGA Seniors 

 

 
SGA Juniors 

 The students of SGA deserve tremendous 
credit for their continued hard work, their 
positive attitudes in the face of this pandemic and 
their ability to make the best of the current 
situation and brave the obstacles of online 
learning. We are all very proud of them! 

 
SGA Sophomores 

 

 
SGA Freshmen 
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